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EAT Advisory Board Minutes
October 19, 2016

SHS Library 3:30 p.m.

Meeting started at 3:35
Attendance:  Terry Cotten, Ryan Leasure, Gunnar Avinelis, Zoe Vasquez (student), Tanner Nuckols (student) Bonnie Cotten, Dr. Charlie Albers, Amanda Larson, Allen Ishida, Julia Inestroza, Scott Scheufele, John Akin, John Buckley
Julia Inestroza started the meeting by having everyone introduce themselves.
Field trips:  Amanda Larson stated the freshman took a field trip to Lincove Research Center. 

There are other field trips planned to Cal Poly, UC Davis, Fresno St, UC Davis vet research and other industry related facilities.  

Class speakers have already been utilized this school year. The advisory board members said they would be willing to come speak to students and/or use their contacts to come speak to classes in all subjects.  Teachers need to inform AB members when they need assistance.  

Growth:  The Ag teachers have been actively searching for grants to fund numerous projects.  On such project is for the planting of 350 fruit trees.  The grant is through The Fruit Tree Planting Foundation.  We will let you know if we receive the grant or not.  

Julia suggested the Advisory Board members  of the grants so they can be co-contributors.  They may be able help assist in the Grant writing process.  

Farm:  John B. gave an update on the farm:  Chipping of the trees has started, but not completed due to mechanical failure.  We have been granted a burn permit as plan B if chipping doesn’t resume promptly.  
We need to start preparing the ground for the 3 new greenhouses and aquaponics system that has been purchased.  

We spoke with the architect and PUSD facilities director about where the new facilities will be placed, the design of the farmers market, prep work that needs to be considered before installing the structures: fencing, electrical, water, cement pads and ground preparation.   

We hope to have some of the structures up before Christmas.  

Pathway Office:  Ryan Leasure will work on creating a Google form or some other platform for communication between AB members and teachers.

Pathway showcase for current 8th graders is on November 1st at Galaxy Theatre.  

Ryan will send a copy of the By- Laws for Advisory Board.   

Ryan will send info on internships to AB.  
Round Table:

Amanda Larson announced the next Farmers Market will be on November 4, 3:30 -7:00 near the stadium parking lot.  

Next EAT AB meeting will be on November 16, 3:30,  in the SHS Library.  
Meeting adjourned at 4:40


